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4th July 2025 
 
Dear parent/ carer, 
 

As we come to the last day of work experience for our Year 10 students, we wanted to take a 
moment to say a heartfelt thank you once again for all of your support throughout this 
process. 
 
We are delighted to share that the placements have been incredibly successful. Employers 
have been full of praise for our students, regularly commenting on their maturity, initiative, 
and strong work ethic. Some of the feedback has been truly outstanding, with remarks such 
as ‘We would employ them now’ and expressions of how proud they have been to see what 
our students have achieved during their time in the workplace. 
 
Following on from the recent Year 10 mock exams and now this hugely positive experience in 
the world of work, we could not be prouder of our students here at Iceni. They have 
represented the school and their families with pride and professionalism. 
 
As this has been our first time running work experience for a number of years, we will be 
sending out a short parental survey in due course to gather your views on the process. Your 
feedback will be invaluable in helping us refine and improve the experience for future year 
groups. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support, and we wish you a restful and enjoyable 
weekend. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Stuart Pryke, Assistant Principal 
Ferouza Agoudjil, Head of Year 10 
 
 


